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MOLSLINJEN

March 12, 2021

To our stakeholders

The ownership of Molslinjen A/S has recently changed as Molslinjen A/s has been divested
by Polaris Private Equity to EQT Infrastructure.

As a consequence of this change of ownership the Board approval of the annual (financial)
report 2020 for Molslinjen A/S has been postponed.

As our CoP report is linked to the annual report, we can not publish the report until after the
approval of the annual report 2020.

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a CoP report that
describes our company’s efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global
Compact. Our new CoP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by June 18,
2021 at the latest.

Yours sincerely
MQ,LSLII)I_JI;N A/S
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Marianne Faber
Executive Secretary

MOLSLINJEN A/S Fzergevej 7A DK-8000 Aarhus C T:+45 701014 18 CVR-NR. 17881248



